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Meeting minutes 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
PURPOSE: The purpose of this meeting was to conduct interviews of applicants for the position of 
District Administrator. 

On Monday, February 3, 2025, the Board intended to interview all candidates that had submitted 
application for the position.   

On Tuesday, February 4, 2025, one of the applicants withdrew his application.  President Barisonzi 
was not comfortable proceeding with interviews with only one candidate, therefore the interviews 
were cancelled. 

Meeting Cancelled 

Lower Minnesota River Watershed District 

Board of Manager’s Special Personnel Committee 

7:00 p.m., Thursday, February 6, 2025 

White Oak Room – Chaska Community Center 

1661 Park Ridge Drive, Chaska, MN 


